

Minister of Foreign Affairs

Oslo, 17 July 2009

Dear Colleague

It was with deep regret that I learned about the terror attacks on the Marriot and Ritz Carlton hotels in Jakarta this morning.

On behalf of the Norwegian Government and the Norwegian people, I would like to convey my sincere condolences and deepest sympathy to the Indonesian people and Government and to the bereaved families.

Norway condemns in the strongest possible terms these unacceptable acts of terror and attacks on the Indonesian democracy, and hopes that peace and security will be restored as soon as possible.

Please rest assured that Norway remains deeply committed to supporting your Government in addressing these challenges.

Yours sincerely

Jonas Gahr Støre

HE Dr Hassan Wirajuda Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Indonesia Jakarta